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Head’s Hello, 
 

I am delighted to be able to share the outcome of our recent Ofsted Inspection. Two inspectors 
spent two days at our school on the 16th and 17th of March and found Lostwithiel School to be 
GOOD in all areas.  
 
We are incredibly proud of the pupils and staff and thank everyone for their hard work. You can 
read the full report here. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Natalie Simmonds 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE  Wilfred, Theo and Leovel for amazing concentration and hard work in RWI. Much improved  

  pencil control and letter formation. 

 

CHERRY Albie for participation in class and taking pride in Maths. 

  Charlie for perseverance in Maths. 

 

OAK  Winny for passion in your maths learning. 

  Mabel for always being ready to learn and trying your very hardest. 

 

BEECH  Noah and Freja for pride. 

 

MAPLE Leonie for her thoughtful and interesting contributions to whole class discussions.  

  Ruby for her enthusiastic attitude and settling in so well at her new school. 

 

CONKERS Leon for being so enthusiastic and positive in Science. 

  Danielle for enthusiasm to improve learning. 

Important Dates: 

Key Stage 2 (Year 6) SATs will be taking place 9th-12th May 2022 

Year 1 Phonics screening will be taking place 13th-17th June 2022 

https://lostwithiel.eschools.co.uk/website/ofsted_report/208617


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


